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IS'iaiAtized from Box C16 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Ggrald R. Ford Presidential Library

March 20, 1975

Dear HMr., VWard:

Thank you most sincerely for your recent letter
with the attached copy of the Culver Alumnus
Magazine for Februery, 1975, which was the
Russell D, Oliver Memorial Edition.

I very much appreciated receiving s copy of
this booklet because, as you know, Russ and I
were very close friends. Eaving this memorial
edition booklet means much to me.

I also want to thank you and your wife for your
encouragement and your support. It certainly
is wonderful to know that you both have me in
your prayers. Thie is most comforting.

Thank you again for your thoughtfulness and for
your comncern.

Sincerely,

JERRY. Fo:

Mr. Beorris Ward
1102 Horth 0'Brien
South Bend, Indiana 46628

GRF :Downton
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